
McLeese Lake Volunteer Fire Department 

McLeese Lake BC 

April 24 2018 

 

Steve Forseth 

CRD Area D Representative 

Dear Steve,  

 We greatly appreciate the Grants provided to us each year by the Cariboo Regional District and 

endeavor to get the best value for our purchases. 

In regards to the CRD Grant we received this year, we have made a savings of $533.35 on the 

Basket Stretcher by shopping with a different company. As well, there were some price changes and the 

total difference between the received grant and what we have spent, amounts to approximately 

$574.58. 

We would like to put this savings towards the purchase of our MLVFD departmental T-shirts for 

our members. They have been ordered and a down payment has been made via funds from the 

Provincial Gaming Grant.  

Thank you for your consideration. Please accept our continuing thanks for all the support we 

have received from you, Steve, and the Cariboo Regional District. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Torey Lee  (Director, MLVFD) 

 

 

  


